
 - Kappa Omega 

The Shippensburg University Chapter 
November 6, 1981 

 

As Reported in the  April 1985 issue of the Kappa Journal 
 

 
A civil rights leader lectured at Shippensburg University February 5, 1985. 

 
Rev. Dr. Ralph Abernathy was presented a warm welcome and a plaque 

for his "Outstanding Service in the Field of Civil Rights and Humanitarianism" 

from the brothers of Kappa Omega Chapter. 

 
Rev. Abernathy lectured in Memorial Auditorium to a very enthusiastic 

audience of students, faculty and administrators on the subject of "Our America." 
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